
Sanford Historic Trust 

Special Board of Directors Meeting 

Thursday April 12, 6 PM 

Attending: Leon Konieczny, Zach Waters, Amanda Spor, Peggy West, Denny, Kim Jones 

1) Call to Order 6:04 

2) A brief meeting was held.  SHT President Leon Konieczny proposed a motion moving the General 

Membership meeting from April 20, 2017 to May 4, 2017.  The motion was presented, seconded 

and passed unanimously.   

 Christine Dalton, Historic Preservation Officer has tentatively arranged a presentation by the 

City Manager of St. Augustine on May 4th, 2017 to discuss how the City took over a drug 

infested area and made it prosperous.   There is to be a brief meeting of the members at 6:30 

with the presentation starting at 7:00.  The meeting is to be held at the Historic Sanford 

Welcome Center located at 230 East 1st Street in Sanford. 

3) Board Meeting adjourned 


